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Response: Re: Living on the Edge

To the Editor: I appreciate the kind words of Dr. Frey. For
many years he has inspired me through his example to
share patient experiences after reflection and to think
critically about our roles as family physicians. This role is
prescience during patient’s lives, but it is also present

even after their death, when we share with others what
we learn and experience.
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